
US 42 OVER KENTUCKY RIVER
CARROLL COUNTY, KY

> Project Background <
The purpose of this project is to address the structural deficiencies of 
the existing US 42 bridge over the Kentucky River between Prestonville 
and Carrollton in Carroll County, Kentucky. Alternatives to rehabilitate 
and replace the existing bridge have been studied. Replacement of the 
existing bridge with a new structure located downstream is the preferred 
alternative of the Project Development Team.

Which of the following best describes your interest in the US 42 Bridge Replacement project?

	 Live along the corridor
      Live elsewhere, but drive the corridor frequently
	 Drive the corridor infrequently, but am interested in the project

How many times a day do you cross the US 42 Bridge?  	   0   2-5   5-10   > 10   

How important is replacing the bridge to you?  (5 = Very Important | 1 = Not Important) _____

How did you learn about tonight’s public meeting? (Check all that apply)

 	  Newspaper	      Neighbor/Friend      District 6 Facebook  Other____________________

General Comments: ________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________

Visit us on LinkedIn

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU



 KTYC CONTACT INFORMATION 
Mike Bezold, PE
KYTC Project Manager
421 Buttermilk Pike
Fort Mitchell, KY 41017
(859) 341-2700
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